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Friday 7th October, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Next week, on Friday 21st October, we will be celebrating as a school the festival of Diwali. In 
recognition of this, children may come to school in bright, colourful clothing. Please note that there 
is no additional cost for pupils to wear their own clothes. Throughout the day, we will be learning 
about Diwali and, if your child should like to have a school dinner, there will be a special Diwali 
menu available. Please follow us on our social media Facebook channel to see what we have 
been up to. Facebook and Twitter 

Year 1 will also be leading our Diwali assembly, and parents or family members of Year 1 pupils 
are welcome to attend the on Friday at 9:15am in the KS1 hall. 

Many thanks, 

 
Miss Challenor 

 

 


